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Question on Notice no. 09 – 08 April 2024
Senator David Pocock asked the Department of Parliamentary Services on 08 April 2024:

5. What advice has the department sought in relation to the security risk that would be raised 
with the publishing of the following details in relation to sponsored passes: passholder name, name 
of sponsoring parliamentarian, firm, date of commencement and expiry of the pass.

6. What advice has the department received in relation to the security risk that would be 
raised with the publishing of the following details of sponsored passes: passholder name, name of 
sponsoring parliamentarian, firm, date of commencement and expiry of the pass?

Answer

5-6. The Department of Parliamentary Services (DPS) has not sought or received specific 
advice in relation to the security risk to publish the details in the question relating to sponsored 
passes.


